
Molland Living Churchyard 
 
Good News - The swallows have returned to their nest in the church porch and are raising their young, 
practically undisturbed this year! And, the sensitive grass cutting regime is continuing almost as normal.  

 
However, as a result of the Corona Virus some of the activities,  planned for our Living Churchyard this 
year, have had to be suspended or cancelled, especially those involving people getting together: 
 

 We have been unable to involve school children and neighbours with the wild flower seedlings 
although some have been raised and planted in the churchyard 

 
 The pollinator “swap shop” has been cancelled 

 
 The planting of the apple trees and a cotoneaster tree has been postponed until Autumn 2020 or 

Spring 2021 
 

 The summer evening guided walk including bat detecting has been cancelled 
 

We look forward to the time when these activities can commence and we can worship once again in our 
beautiful church. 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May the peace of the Lord Christ go with you 
Wherever He may send you. 

May He guide you through the wilderness, 
Protect you through the storm. 

May He bring you home rejoicing 
At the wonders He has shown you. 
May He bring you home rejoicing 
Once again into our doors. Amen. 


